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The QISD Technology director responded to 45 calls for assistance since 
the last board meeting. I installed the march maintenance release to all 80 
of our wireless access points, installed windows updates to our Windows 
servers and upgraded our apple server to the latest OS that was released 
recently. We have received an updated firewall from region 9 and have 
been configuring that for our network. I will be attending a technology 
directors conference at the end of the month. 


